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RESOLUTION CONTINUING PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED REZONING
OF PROPERTY IN THE VICINITY OF 2700 OXFORD DRIVE

WHEREAS, on December 18, 2006, by Roll Call No. 06-2466, it was duly resolved by the
City Council that the application of David Paladino to rezone certain property he is purchasing from
Hirsh Industries, Inc., and located in the vicinity of 2700 Oxford Street, more fully described below,
be set down for hearing on January 8, 2007, at 5:00 P.M., in the Council Chambers at City Hall; and,

WHEREAS, due notice of said hearing was published in the Des Moines Register on
December 27, 2006, as provided by law, setting forth the time and place for hearing on said proposed
amendment to the Zoning Ordinance; and,

WHEREAS, David Paladino has requested that the hearing be continued to allow him
additional time to investigate the purchase of the property and to obtain the owner's consent to the
zoning conditions recommended by the Plan and Zoning Commission.

MOVED by to continue the public hearing on the proposed
rezoning until January 22, 2007, at 5:00 p.m.
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Dino's Storage

101 North S8th Avenis Omahn, Nebraska 68151 (40n) S8a-g111 FaX (402) 565-2S08 www.dlinosstorage.oom

January 2, 2007
Attn. Mayor and City Councilman
City of Des Moines

Re:  Request of continuation of the application for rezoning of property in the vicinity of 2700 Oxford
Street.

Dear Mayor and City Councilman :

Mr. David Paladino, Principal of Dino’s Storage, res ectfully requests a continuation of this matter until the
next City council meeting scheduled for January 22" 2006 due to the necessity of further information on the

property.

Sincerely,

David J. Paladino
Dino’s Storage, President
402-672-6566



